
Good afternoon, Team! 
 
Great news! We are changing how smoke alarm monitors are programmed into SimplyHome 
systems so that moving forward, selling/using a key fob to deactivate the alarm is no longer 
required. This will do three things client-facing: 

1. Save money! (they don't have to buy the key fob and subsequently, and inevitably, 
replacement key fobs) 

2. No hassle with deactivating the butler announcement caused by activation of a smoke 
alarm monitor - the butler will no longer announce anything if the smoke alarm monitor 
picks up the siren sound of the smoke detector it is mounted next to. It will just do 
whatever alerts were requested as part of the programming (ex: text, email, etc.). This 
will likely eliminate people yanking/cutting cords out of the butler to get it to stop 
announcing when they panic and cannot find the key fob. 

3. This means no need to train staff/families/individuals on using the key fob and trying to 
keep it in a safe place where it won't get lost (because it won't exist!). 

Thanks and please let me know if you have questions. 
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